
Dear Cornflowers and Parents 

I hope you are all well and enjoying the sunshine safely and as best you can. I 

have put some more activities up on our class page including some practice on 

written calculations with a reminder about how to do each operation. 

A free online classroom has been set up which we are going to use. I will ask you 

to do specific lessons each week, but you are, of course, free to look at any of 

the sections. The site seems easy to navigate and it has lessons for all year 

groups so should be easy to find lots of good lessons suited to you. 

Go to:  https://www.thenational.academy/ to find the site, then the online 

classroom, then schedule, then do the English lesson. I’ve had a look at it and it 

covers lots of things we have done this year, so it will be good revision. Do the 

spellings in your book (-able) and learn them as you normally would. There will be 

a test! I will have a good look at the site and set tasks I would like you to do 

when I have figured it out.  

The BBC have also expanded their bitesize resources and they look pretty good, 

and they can be found here. There are different sections for different year 

groups and have material across all subject areas. They can be found at:  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize  

I have also set some maths and reading activities for you to do. 

If you have completed any Purple Mash activities and I have not looked at them 

yet please be patient and I will do as soon as I find them. 

Take care and please keep checking the class page as I will continue to post 

activities and messages. 

 

Mr Doyle 
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